
ROUTE ALIGNMENT OPTIONS

YOU’RE INVITED!
August 21 - 22, 2024

Learn more at: www.4cornersfreightrail.com

San Juan County, the Navajo Nation, and the 
Federal Railroad Administration are studying the 
economic feasibility of freight rail service to the 
Four Corners region. The addition of this service 
could potentially reduce commercial traffic, 
decrease the potential for traffic crashes, and open 
the doors of economic opportunity to the region.

The Four Corners Freight Rail Study Team invites 
you to participate in the third round of public 
meetings on Wednesday, August 21, and Thursday, 
August 22. The purpose of these meetings is to 
review the potential route alignments and provide 
updates on the study team’s progress.

Your feedback is important and will be taken into 
consideration for the development of freight rail in 
this area.

Four Corners Freight Rail

Persons attending this meeting with disabilities 
should contact Mike Stark at (505) 334-4271 to 
arrange for assistance. Individuals who require 
auxiliary aids or a translator for non-English 
speaking residents should contact San Juan 
County at least two days before the meeting so 
that accommodations can be made. 
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Learn more and 
share your thoughts! 

Public Invited to Informational Meetings 
on the Four Corners Freight Rail 

Feasibility Study

Public Information Meetings

Wednesday, August 21
Farmington Civic Center
200 W Arrington
Farmington, NM 87401
11 a.m. - 1 p.m.

Newcomb High School
US Highway 491
Newcomb, NM 87455
5 - 7 p.m.

Thursday, August 22
Navajo Technical University
Lowerpoint Rd, State Hwy 371
Crownpoint, NM 87313
5 - 7 p.m.


